
Town of Clinton 

Environmental Commission 

Meeting Minutes for March 20, 2023, 7:00 PM at Town Hall 

Attendees 

John Kashwick, Council Liaison 

Veronique Lambert 

Kim Stentz, Shade Tree Liaison 

Ken Carberry, Land Use Board Liaison 

John Kashwick, acting as Chairman, opened the meeting at 7:15 PM.   

John confirmed that the 2023 budget will be introduced on March 22.   

Ken reported on two projects from the Land Use Board.  The Clinton House is planning on an expansion but within its 

current footprint.  Ken also reported that the first hearing on the Moebus tract will be coming up.   

Kim reported on Arbor Day plans for April 28.   

The meeting was kept brief to segue into the joint meeting of the Shade Tree and Environmental Commission and was 

promptly adjourned at 7:30 PM.   

Respectfully submitted 

John Kashwick 


